
A Note From Our Principal

Summer is in full swing, and we are soaking up all the seasonal fun! From spending time outdoors
and having fun with water to playing games with friends and participating in new learning
experiences, we’re creating a summer to remember! We can’t wait to see what the rest of summer
holds for us.
Sincerely,
Peyton, Rian, and Brittany

Independence Day Activities
Our classrooms will be working on festive activities in honor of Independence Day all week long.
Let’s wear our red, white, and blue on July 3rd to celebrate the 4th of July. We will even have a
parade outside showcasing our patriotic gear!



Summer Camp in June was a wonderful success, from sweet treats to special guests! Our
Intermediate and PreK students enjoyed visits from the Wow! Children's Museum, a Magical
Wizard, Yoga instructors, and our very own Castle Rock Fire Department. Splash Days and Bike
Days are always a hit during the summer months, and our 4-5 year olds look forward to Park Day
every month. Thank you for all of your support and contributions to make this possible. We are
looking forward to another month full of summer fun!

Family Referral Bonus & Open House

Do you know a colleague who has recently had a baby, a friend in need of care who just relocated
to the area, or a family member who is seeking a new preschool for their child? Invite them to our
Open House on Saturday, August 3rd. When you refer a friend and they enroll, you’re eligible for a
free week of tuition. Ask us for details!

REMINDER!
Our school will be CLOSED on Thursday, July 4th in celebration of Independence Day!
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